
NHS ANNOUNCEMents 
friday, January 12, 2018 

 
Falcons!  Do you have talent?  Then come audition for the first ever Northwood's Got Talent on 
Thursday, February 1st. Audition information packets are available with Ms. Stewart, Mr. Mills 
and the front office!  Any and all talents are welcome, so show us what you've got!   
 
Northwood High school Beta club is accepting applications for new members.  Beta club is a 
leadership and service organization which seeks to be of service to our school, community, 
state, and nation.  It is a student led group where members are expected to participate 
regularly in service projects and other projects which support the academic goals of our 
students and school. 
 
Northwood Freshmen, this is your first chance to join.  You will be getting your first high school 
report card today.  Once you have your GPA, you will know if you are eligible to apply for 
membership.  Membership is restricted to those with at least a 3.0 cumulative GPA and good 
character.  Students must have a clean discipline record and have character recommendations 
from teachers.   Once you are a member you must maintain these standards.  Stop by Mrs. 
Horan’s classroom, 206 for an application. 
 
Senior Survivor:  Your next challenge: You must volunteer to decorate a teacher’s door with 
the Open House theme-“How Sweet it IS”- You must get permission from the teacher to 
decorate the door and have the door decorated by January 17th by the end of the school day.  
DO NOT DECORATE DURING CLASS!  You will need to use your own supplies to decorate the 
door or you may borrow supplies with permission from a teacher.  The teacher is NOT required 
to help you.   You will need to tell Mrs. Hearron which teacher’s door you are going to 
decorate, so that she can check it on Jan 17th. 
 
Future Business Leaders of America weekly meetings will be on Tuesday at 7:30 am and 
Thursday at 4:00 pm in room 3C. It is mandatory that members attend at least one meeting per 
week. FBLA District Conference is February 8 at Grambling University.   

 

STUDENTS: Thursday, January 25th, is the Key Club Spring Blood Drive.  You must be 

at least 16 to donate.  If you would like to donate, please pick up a permission 

form from Mrs. Mitchell (3B), Mr. Aker, or the front office.  All permission slips are 

due on Monday, January 22nd by 3 pm.  You may only donate during an elective 

period.   

 
THE SPRING CLASS OF DRIVERS EDUCATIONS STARTS FEBRUARY 5TH – 16TH FROM 

3:45PM – 6:45PM. THE COST IS $475 (CASH OR MONEY ORDER ONLY). PLEASE SEE 

MRS. MOORE TO MAKE YOUR PAYMENT. YOU MUST BE 15 YEARS OR OLDER TO SIGN 

UP. 

 
Key Club Members:  There will be a mandatory meeting on Wednesday, January 17th at 8 am 
in the library.   

 
LUNCH MENU:  FISH STICKS OR HAM AND CHEESE SANDWICH 

 

 
REMEMBER STUDENTS: MAKE IT A GREAT DAY OR NOT, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


